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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  North District FFA Advisors 

 

FROM:  Andy Chamness, North District Specialist 

 

SUBJECT: North District FFA Spring Eliminations 

 

The North District FFA Eliminations will be held at Wallace State Community College-Hanceville on 

Friday, April 17, 2020 beginning at 9 a.m.  You must complete a pre-registration form online by Noon on 

April 1, 2020 to participate.  The link to the pre-registration is 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8502txCpRB8pIxwz2VXoGPrGkAmTGJ2PqXbCqrJ4subUN9

A/viewform?usp=pp_url. You will also complete a registration form on-site to verify your online registration.  

The pre-registration link and on-site registration form have been posted, along with other pertinent documents, 

to the Calendar page of www.alabamaffa.org for your convenience. 

 

A program for the event has been posted to the Calendar page of www.alabamaffa.org for your review.  It will 

take all of us working together to properly conduct these events.  Please be ready to assist with the event to 

which you are assigned.  Your cooperation and assistance is needed and will be appreciated. Please contact 

me via email if you cannot attend the North District Eliminations for whatever reason. 

 

There will be buses to transport teachers and students to event sites on campus. 

 

Please make sure county-winning participants in the Safe Tractor Driving CDE have the proper Release of 

Liability Form completed and with them at the event site.  No Release Form – No Participation! 

 

Please see that your participants are at the Student Center Building on time and properly dressed for the 

occasion.  Tobacco products are prohibited at all FFA events.  We are proud of the behavior of our FFA 

members in the past, and I know we can count on the same excellent behavior this year.  Lunch will be on your 

own.  There are numerous food choices both on campus and in town.  We will begin the awards ceremony at 2 

p.m. sharp.   

 

Thank you for the opportunities you provide for your students!  I look forward to seeing you in Hanceville on 

April 17. 

 

Enclosures  

 

 

 

 

Andy Chamness 

North District Specialist  
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